

UNITED STATES OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT Washington, DC 20415

Friday, December 17, 2010

MEMORANDUM FOR: Other Stakeholders

FROM: Kathryn M. Medina, Executive Director, Chief Human Capital Officer

Council

Subject: CHCO Council Bulletin for Week Ending 12/17/2010

BY BCC TO CHCO COMMUNITY

Bulletin Announcements for week ending December 17, 2010

CALENDAR UPDATES - All Calendar Items can be found on https://chcoc.gov/

The CHCO Council 2011 Calendar of Meetings will be posted and available by December 22, 2010.

Please check the website for the new 2011 Schedule of meetings including Full Council, Deputy CHCO and CHCO Academy.

ANNOUNCEMENTS/MEMOS – Attention: These Memos May Contain Action Items and/or Deadlines. PLEASE READ!!

THE CHCO COUNCIL is seeking detailees to help support the Council's wide range of projects, priorities and goals.

A detail with the Council offers a unique developmental opportunity to support the members as they work together toward common government-wide HR solutions. The ideal candidate is outgoing and self-motivated, and must be able to handle competing priorities and deadlines in a responsible and efficient manner. CHCOs and Deputies are asked to nominate GS-9 through GS-12 candidates for a 3-6 month detail opportunity at OPM. Please contact Kathryn Medina for more information (kathryn.medina@opm.gov).

JOB POSTINGS – Agencies can send Job Announcements for HR/SES Positions – Send to chcoc@opm.gov

GENERAL INTEREST

Announcing the Seventh Annual Operation Jump Start VII

Tuesday, February 8, 5:30 - 8:30PM The Army Navy Club in Arlington, VA Helping Soldiers Transition into Civilian Careers

For More Information click here

CFC Agency Snapshot – Click Here to view (login required)

OTHER News & Events

HAVE A GREAT HOLIDAY SEASON AND A SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!

THE CHCO BULLETIN WILL RESUME ON JANUARY 7, 2011.

The CHCO bulletin is the primary means of disseminating pertinent and timely information to CHCOs on a wide range of Human Capital issues. The consolidated nature of this bulletin is meant to reduce the e-mail flow and streamline key communications.

Each agency should ensure they are getting all information contained in the weekly bulletin.

If you have any comments, suggestions or questions on the bulletin or its contents, please feel free to contact me directly at kathryn.medina@opm.gov